
Newsletter for February 2021 

 

Announcements 

 

 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 

7pm at the church 

************ 

The All Church Breakfast at 
Sagebrush will occur on Satur-

day, February 13 at 8 am 

I’ve always seen February as a hopeful 

month.  We have gotten  completed the rush 

and busy work of January after packing away 

Christmas for another year and we have the 

rest of the year to look forward to.  I see it as 

a month to seek and explore new opportuni-

ties for growth in our personal lives and spir-

its. We are also looking forward to spring and 

Easter.  February is time to take a deep breath 

and open our minds and hearts to the revela-

tions that God has placed on our hearts for 

the coming year.  I am so very optimistic 

about the days before us.  

This month, our messages will be about ex-

ploring new opportunities as we seek God’s 

will for our lives and our church.  The great-

est love that there has ever been is the love 

that God showed for us by sending  His only 

son to earth as a sacrifice for our sins so that 

we can have a relationship with Him.  Let’s 

let him lead us into a renewed relationship by 

looking for Divine Opportunities.   



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

“Therefore, as we have opportunity,  

let us do good to all people,  

especially to those who belong  

to the family of believers.” 

Galatians 6:10  

Messages for February 


